
Project Update: July 2018 
 
This completion RSG project started on March 13th 2018 with mapping the households 
that need improved stoves. The project team collected the household statistics from 
the district office and analysed them with local leaders and partners. The attached 
map was made using GIS Software. 
 

 
A map by Karenzi Alphonse that locates the households without improved stoves in 
each sector of Gisagara District 
 
An improved version of cook stove that saves more than 60% was made and tested. 
And 26 project public-private-partnership actors (partners and local leaders) were 
identified and trained on how to disseminate this new version of stove.  



 

 
One of cooperative potters explaining how this stove functions 
 
Now, in partnership with the district office and trained partners, the project team is 
conducting 13 community outreaches to create forest conservation awareness and 
demonstrate the installation and use of the improved stove. 


